
Understanding the Value of Adult Learning   

 

WebEx-meeting 
15th January 2009 
 
Minutes 
 
1. Welcome 

Mika started the meeting 14.00. 
 
2. Participants 
 Mika, Mila, Bea, Robert and Triin (from 14.30) 
 
3. Evaluation of the raising the awareness –activity 

Mika reminded that the evaluation questionnaire is in Moodle and should be 
filled in by everyone by the end of February. 

 
4. Choosing the logo for UVAL 

Bea has made some suggestions. The first round of the election was made 
during the WebEx-meeting of the web pages design team in 13th January and 
Mika will send the three nominees that made it to the second round to 
everyone together with the minutes. 
 
The second round of the election is open for all participants. Everyone should 
tell their choice to Mika by the next WebEx-meeting on the 2nd March. 
 

7. The flyer 
Mika has made a suggestion for the text. He will send it to everyone with the 
minutes. Some photos should also be chosen for the use in the flyer. 
 

8. The best practices hand book 
Yangos has sent the draft of the raising the awareness –chapter and everyone 
should fill in their part of the text as it was decided in Cyprus in December. 

 
9. Other topics 

Triin told that she has already made some plans for the next activity in 
Estonia. She will send the programme and some homework quite soon. 

 
Some students and teachers from Estonia, Finland and the UK will be in Spain 
at the end of January to really start the web pages design activity. 

 
10. Next meeting 

The next WebEx-meeting will take place on the 2nd March 2009 at 14.00 
(Finnish time). 

 
10. Farewell 

Mika ended the meeting at 15.00 (Finnish time). 



Understanding the Value of Adult Learning   

 

Summary of chat on 15th January 2009 
 
Mika: Hi Robert, can you hear me? 
 
Robert: Hi Everyone, 
 
Robert: Greaty to hear you again but have a problem with the mic so cannot participate verbally:(    
 
Robert: As far as the questionnaire should we carry it out this monnth or at least the first days of 

February as we have the winter break till the end of Jan  
 
Robert: I found the option. Can everyone hear me?  
 
Bea: yes 
 
mila: Yes I can read too  
 
Mika: So the questionnaire can be filled in either in January or February. You can fill it in on both the 

Kick Off meeting and the meeting in Cyprus. 
 
Robert: Thanx.  
 


